COVYTSpon dencs—

Stanczyk, Jane

From: Craig, Jack [Jack.Craig@Im.doe.gov]
Sent: Friday, February 05, 2010 10:24 AM
To: Stanczyk, Jane

Cc: Hutton, Rick

Subject: APDs Laramie

Jane:

The Office of Legacy Management (LM) is reviewing aforementioned applications and the
location map provided by COGCC for the following wells and their respective locations:

APDs IN PROCESSING BOTTOM HOLE LOCATION
OPERATOR WELL NAME WELL # LOCATION N LATITUDE W LONGITUDE
LARAMIE SAVAGE 18-01B SWNW 17 7S 94W 39.443681 107.921828
LARAMIE SAVAGE 18-07B SWNW 17 7S 94W  39.44087 107.926489
LARAMIE SAVAGE 18-08C SWNW 17 7S 94W 39.440133 107.921838

At this time, DOE does not request any additional information but would encourage COGCC to
place general language in the permit such that the company would accommodate DOE sampling
requests in the future. DOE agrees with the COGCC assessment that the pad is located
approximately 2.95 miles from the Rulison site located at SWNW Section 117 7S 95W, and the
bottom-hole-locations range approximately from 2.75 to 2.98 miles from Project Rulison.
Accordingly, DOE agrees with COGCC that all wells fall under the Tier 2 sampling and
monitoring of the COGCC Rulison Sample and Analysis Plan and one well is located in Sector 1
and two wells are in Sector 2 of the Rulison SAP. DOE will continue to review the proposed
locations and subsurface orientations of the propose drilling for documentation when sampling
occurs. Thank you for the opportunity to comment on these permit applications. Please e-mail
or call at 240-252-8506 if you require further information.

Jack




Stanczyk, Jane

From: Stanczyk, Jane

Sent: Thursday, February 04, 2010 3:22 PM

To: ‘Craig, Jack’; 'Rick Hutton'

Cc: Neslin, David; Harmon, Carol; Willis, Rob; Yokley, Bill; Andrews, David; King, Kevin;

Krabacher, Jay; Baldwin, Debbie; Fischer, Alex; Canfield, Chris; Halstead, Mary;
‘wbankert@Laramie-Energy.com'; 'luke@ldanielsonlaw.com’; Kate Fay
(kcfay@smtpgate.dphe.state.co.us); 'Kate Fay'

Subject: Laramie permits in Project Rulison

Attachments: Project Rulison Laramie 2 APDs 2-4-2010.xIs; image005.png; image006.png

Jack and Rick

Laramie Energy Il has submitted permit applications for 3 new wells on a new pad within the Project Rulison 3 mile area.
The surface location is in the SWNW Section 17 7S 94W approximately 2.95 miles from the project well.

The BHLs are in Section 18 7S 94W and range from 2.75 to 2.98 miles from the project well; all 3 are in Tier 2, one is in
Sector 1 and two are in Sector 2 of the Rulison SAP.

The pad is on fee surface and the wells are all to fee minerals.

Laramie’s permits application include a letter to Jack dated November 20, 2009.

The well list spreadsheet is attached.

Please let me know if you need any more information.




U

Jane Stanczyk

Permit Supervisor

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
Phone:(303) 894 2100 ext.5119

FAX: (303) 894 2109

E-mail; jane.stanczyk@state.co.us




